From: Lucey, Jonn

Sent: Saturday, March 11, 2023 1:58 PM
To: Christianne Haas [ — G Smith [ c-<i-- - |
Subject: [EXTERNAL] East Palestine Waste Disposal

Good afternoon,

I'm emailing to notify you that Norfolk Southern Railway Company (NSRC) intends to ship waste material to Clean Harbors Lone Mountain Facility. NSRC was required to
notify the state regulator prior to shipping. Our regional team in the incident command has communicated the specifics of the shipment, to include the manifest of materials,
with OK DEQ, as well.

Happy to connect to connect further but wanted to make sure we provided an update. Please feel free to reach me directly at the number below.
Best,

John

John Lucey

Deputy Associate Administrator for Intergovernmental Relations
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency



